
Monthly Prayer 

The children will be 
practicing the following 
prayer throughout  
June: 
 

Dear Lord, 
Thank you for giving me 
the bright summer sun. 
 

Happy Birthday 

The following children 
are celebrating their 
birthday this month:  
Mikaela Kabalin (6/7), 
Olivia Dorado (6/13), 
Chelsea Cano (6/18), 
Hannah Watkins (6/18), 
Aubrianna Haggerty 
(6/18), George Espino 
(6/22), Noah Macias 
(7/11), Jeremy 
Hernandez (7/2), Moises 
Zarate (7/6).  Happy 
Birthday!  

Curriculum 
We will spend the month 
of June reviewing our 
Zoophonic letters and 
their corresponding 
sounds and movements.  
We will cover units on 
Pirates, Eric Carle, 
Father’s Day, Sports, and 
Nursery Rhymes.  We 
will also spend the month 
of June reviewing our 
alphabet and vowels.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Spring Raffle 

Thank you for your 
support of our last 
mandatory fundraiser of the 
year! Children picked the 
winning tickets on 
Friday, May 18th. The 
winners are as follows: 
 

1st place:  Arica Arucan 
2nd place:  Rabanal Family 

3rd place:  Sharon Arceo 

Thank You! 

The Pre-K children will 
be participating in a 
Pre-K celebration on 
June 22nd at 11:30 am in 
the Cathedral Plaza.  The 
preschool will be 
providing a hot dog lunch 
and we will be asking 

Pre-K parents to sign-up 
to contribute an item to 
our celebration.  The 
sign-up sheet will be 
placed on the front 
counter the first part of 
June.  This celebration is 
for the Pre-K children 
and their families only.  
In order for all of the 
teachers to attend, all 
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Special points of interest: 

 No School: 5/28 

 Early Dismissal:  5/31, 6/1 
(NO PRE-K on Early Dismissal) 

 
 Pre-K Celebration:  6/22 
(Early Dismissal for non Pre-K 

students) 
 

 Last Day of Preschool:  6/28 
and 6/29 

 Parent Orientation for 2018-
2019:  8/1 @ 6pm 

 Meet & Greet for 2018-
2019:  8/3 10am –NOON 

 School Resumes:  8/6 

June 

Pre-K 
Press other preschool children 

must be picked up at 
11:30 on this day.  Thank 
you for your support and 
understanding! 
 
Thank you to our families 
for their amazing support 
this year.  This has been 
an outstanding Pre-K 
class. 
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Books  

Thank you to the many families who 
supported our Scholastic Book 
Program this past year. Book orders 
will resume in August for our 
returning families.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Traditions 

Help keep our Catholic traditions 
alive and thriving!  Teach your 
child classic prayers each month.  
Try focusing on the following 
catholic prayer this month as part 
of your prayer ritual: 
 

The Appostle’s Creed 
I believe in God, the Father 
Almighty, Creator of Heaven and 
earth; and in Jesus Christ, His only 
Son, Our Lord, Who was 
conceived by the Holy Spirit, born 
of the Virgin Mary, suffered under 
Pontius Pilate, was crucified, died, 
and was buried.  He descended 
into Hell.  The third day He arose 
again from the dead; He ascended 
into Heaven, sitteth at the right 
hand of God, the Father Almighty; 
from thence He shall come to 
judge the living and the dead.  I 
believe in the Holy Spirit, the holy 
Catholic Church, the communion 
of saints, the forgiveness of sins, 
the resurrection of the body, and 
the life everlasting.  Amen. 

Last Day of Preschool 
Our last days of preschool are 
inching closer.  The last days 
will be Thursday, June 28th
(TTH) and Friday, June 29th 
(MWF, M-F and Pre-K).  We 
look forward to the fun 
curriculum we have planned for 
your children.  We have planned 
a pizza lunch in the Cathedral 
plaza for the last days of school.  
A sign-up sheet will be placed 
on the front counter after the 
first part of June. 

 

Ages & Stages:SE (ASQ:SE)  
The Ages & Stages 
Questionnaire:  Social and 
Emotional screening tools were 
due back last month.  If you 
haven’t turned in your child’s 
questionnaire, please do so as 
soon as possible.  We are inching 
towards 100 percent parent 
participation!  Response letter 
will be distributed in June. 

Early Dismissal 

Please note that Friday, June 22nd 
(except the Pre-K students), 
Thursday, June 28th and Friday, 
June 29th are Early Dismissal 
Days. Remember that all 
children need to be picked up by 
11:30 and there will be no 
Pre-K class on early dismissal 
days.   

No School 
There is no school on Monday, 
May 28th in observance of 
Memorial Day. 
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